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Dear Samuel 
 
Request for Information 
 
Thank you for your email received 21 August 2018 requesting the following information:-  
 
“1. How many public play facilities (including playgrounds, adventure playgrounds, skate 

parks, etc.) do you currently have available to the public in your LA area? 
 
2. What was your total budget for public play facilities (including playgrounds, adventure 

playgrounds, skate parks, etc.) in each of the following years? 
 
• 2016-17 
• 2017-18 
 
3. What is your expected total budget for public play facilities (including playgrounds, 

adventure playgrounds, skate parks, etc.) in each of the following years?  
 
• 2018-19 
• 2019-20 
• 2020-21 
 
4. How many public playgrounds and play facilities were closed in your LA area and what 

proportion of your total play facilities did this represent, in each of the following years? 
 
• 2016-17 
• 2017-18 
 
5. How many public playgrounds and play facilities do you expect will close and what 

proportion of your total play facilities will this represent, in each of the following years? 
 
• 2018-19 

Samuel Lubrano 
Email:  request-511795-
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• 2019-20 
• 2020-21.” 
 
Your request is being considered and will be processed as soon as possible and certainly 
within the statutory timescale of 20 working days as defined by the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 (FOI) and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) unless the 
information requested is subject to an exemption or contains a reference to a third party.  
Please note that under EIR the deadline can be extended to 40 working days for large or 
complicated requests. 
 
The relevant legislation defines a number of exemptions/exceptions, which may prevent 
release of the information you have requested.  There will be an assessment and if any of 
the exemption/exception categories apply then the information will not be released.  You will 
be informed if this is the case, including your rights of appeal. 
 
If the information you requested contains a reference to a third party, then they may need to 
be consulted before a decision is taken on whether the information can be released to you.  
You will be informed if this is the case. 
 
There may be a fee payable for the information you have requested.  This will be considered 
and you will be informed accordingly.  In the event of a fee having to be paid, the 20 working-
day time limit or other relevant time limit for the response will be suspended until receipt of 
the payment.   
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me either in writing at the above address or   
by telephone on 01773 841601 and quote your ID No 479/18. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Joan D Jones (Mrs) 
Civic Links and FOI Officer 


